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                                         New House Lights                                                   Lighting Under Balcony  

                
                                                                  
 
HCS Project Manager:     Patrick McCord  Principal:   Zack McQuigg 
Architect:        N/A                             Contractor:    Lightserve 
 

 Project Scope: The auditorium house lighting has been completely retrofitted.  The new lighting system 
is LED and is fully controlled by a new building automation system.   All of the perimeter 
down-lighting in the auditorium and all pathway lights were also retrofitted to LED.  All 
parties have been trained how to use the new system.  

 
Current Status:       All lighting retrofit work is now complete.  The factory commissioning of the 

system was completed on September 25, 2019.    This will be the final report on 
this project. 

 

Budget: $300,000.00       Project Contract:   $202,261.43                   
  
Board Approved Date:    1/29/2019        
 
Budget Issues: None 

Schedule: Completed                                                                                                      
                                                                                                                                                                                                                    
Schedule Issues: None   
                                                                          
Achievements: Excellent low maintenance lighting system for the Auditorium.                            
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